
Kia ora koutou katoa 
 
BMIS is up and racing!  Our start has been brilliant and bodes positively for 2023. 
 
 It is fantastic to see our students in full school uniform, meeting new people and 
immersing themselves into their learning journeys already.   
 
Should you need an update on the required school uniform, school information or 
how we do things at BMIS you can find this on our website and in our prospectus.  A 
school hat is a compulsory item in Term 1 and Term 4.  BMIS provides sunblock and 
sanitizer to all on site. 
 
PitStop is open.  PitStop provides a 'top up' of food fuel to our students at 1st break 
and lunchtime.  All that is expected in return is a smile and manners from our 
students. 
 
If you have any queries about your child's learning, the classroom teacher is always 
the first point of contact.  An email is the best way to touch base, as our teachers are 
often out on duty or coaching teams at break times. 
 
 
Our MEET MY TEACHER/S evening is on Thursday, 16th February from 6-
7pm commencing in the hall. 
 
We encourage our parents/whānau to attend to get to know our teachers & staff and 
join us for a BBQ sausage or two. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you soon. 
 
May the sun continue to shine on us. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Liz 
 
Liz Wood 

Tumuaki Principal 
Bruce McLaren Intermediate School 

 


